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Hello all, 

I understand there are many people who live near the Pismo Oceano Dunes who want cleaner air and a quieter piece of land. 

Pismo Oceano Dunes isn't just a place for Dunes to be ridden by trucks, UTVS, ATVS and other off roading vehicles. It's a piece of land that's so dear to thousands of us from all over the U.S. 
It's a place my husband and his family have been coming to for generations. It's a place that's a second home for all of us and I'm speaking for my family and everyone else's across this country who enjoys and treasures this beautiful piece of land that creates endless memories we hold dear to our hearts. 

It's a place that we can all go to just to feel like we can get away for a bit, to camp at, to ride on, to enjoy those beautiful waves and the sunset and sunrise that come with it. It's a place where we can teach our kids to be brave and embrace the beautiful outdoors. 

Having the Pismo Oceano Dunes be closed forever wouldn't do any justice for all of us who love that place. It wouldn't do justice for that town. Pismo is the Oceano Dunes. When you hear and think of Pismo you think of the Dunes and the riding and the camping and the laughter and excitement from visitors all over. Without the Oceano Dunes it wouldn't be Pismo at all, it would be just another town we're crossing over. 

Please take strong consideration in all of our voices even the ones who can't be there today at that meeting. Please keep Pismo Oceano Dunes open for the generations and memories to come. 

Thank you
Sincerely Deanna and Travis; the Defreitas Family. 

Sent from my iPhone
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